Woodley Park News

Parking in Woodley Park. Almost everyone thinks it's hard – too hard – to find a place to park on the street in the neighborhood. Woodley Park has the normal parking problems of any residential DC neighborhood near a Metro station. But it is also the home of the largest hotel in the District (and a second pretty big one as well) and one of the area's most popular family tourist attractions. Is there anything we can do to improve the parking situation? The WPCA Executive Committee will start a discussion of some options at it's March 2 meeting. One thing that has been suggested is to extend the Residential Parking period to the weekends (to apply to Zoo visitors) or later into the evening (to apply to people attending events at the hotels); of course, the extended hours would apply to our guests too, limiting where they could park. All residents of Ward 3 can use Residential Parking in the neighborhood; should we ask that only Woodley Park residents have that right? What do you think? Do you have an idea? Let us know or come to the meeting.

DC Water will host a Town Hall Meeting to provide information on water rates, drinking water, infrastructure, clean rivers, billing issues and job opportunities. Tuesday, March 8, 6:30 to 8:00 pm at UDC (Windows Lounge), 4200 Connecticut Avenue.

CALENDAR

The **WPCA Executive Committee** usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; the next meeting will be on Wednesday, March 2nd, 7:30 pm at Stanford (Connecticut Ave and Woodley Rd). All are welcome.

The annual **Oyster-Adams' ¡VAMOS! 5K race/walk** will be on Sunday March 6th. ¡VAMOS! is a USATF-certified course featuring ChronoTrack timing, age-group awards and race t-shirts for all participants. Check the website for more information.

John Goodman
Past pres., WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/

© Woodley Park Community Association